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The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

 

Public Notice 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Canadian Navigable Waters Act 

 
The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh hereby gives notice that a  
 
submission has been added to the Common Project Search (online registry), pursuant to the 
Canadian Navigable Waters Act described herein and its description.  
 
Pursuant to paragraph 4(1) and 9(1) of the said Act, the Corporation of the Town of 
Tecumseh has deposited with the Minister of Transport, 
 
on the on-line Common Project Search Registry (http://cps.canada.ca/) and  
 
under registry number 12170, a description of the following work: 
 
proposed outfall replacement as part of Scully-St. Mark's Pump Station and Riverside Drive 
East Reconstruction Project  
 
 in  
 
 Lake St. Clair  
 
 at Scully Beach Park  
 
 in front of lot number 13698 Riverside Drive East.  
 
 
Posted at Tecumseh, Ontario this 20th day of December 2024. 

 
 

The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 
 
 
  

http://cps.canada.ca/

